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Week Ending 02-06-22 

INCIDENTS: 

01-31-22 
 
At 0734hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0188 for a welfare check of a 
resident on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1005hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0190 for a welfare check of a 
resident on N. Washington St. 
 
At 1103hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0191 for a funeral escort to Oak 
Hill Cemetery.  
 
At 1516hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0192 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on S. Monroe St.  
 
At 1741hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0194 for a report of an ATV on N. 
Clay St. 
 
At 1744hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0195 for a report of a burglary on 
S. Washington S. 
 
At 1922hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0196 for an alarm at a business on 
N. Clay St. 
 
At 2015hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0197 for a report of an unruly 
juvenile on Lakeview Dr. 
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02-01-22 
 
At 0039hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0198 for a welfare check on two 
citizens on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0942hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0199 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1047hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0200 for a report of theft from a 
residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 1137hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0201 to assist a business with 
property damage on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1151hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0202 for a parking problem on S. 
Washington St. 
 
At 1310hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0203 for a funeral escort through 
the North of the Village.  
 
At 1606hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0204 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1841hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0205 for a welfare check at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1950hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0206 for an alarm at a closed 
business on Glen Drive. 
 
02-02-22 
 
At 045hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0207 for a report of a suspicious 
person a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0755hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0208 for an alarm at a closed 
business on Glen Drive. 
 
At 0806hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0209 for a welfare check at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0817hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0210 for a report of petty theft from 
a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1204hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0211 to assist another agency at a 
residence on Lakeview Drive 
 



At 1314hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0212 for a funeral escort through 
town to the North Limit. 
 
At 1633hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0213 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on Glen Dr. 
 
At 2324hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0214 for a report of a 911 Hang-up 
at a business on Logsdon Ave. 
 
 
02-03-22 
 
At 0057hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0215 for a report of a domestic 
violence at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1213hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0216 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 1241hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0217 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1633hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0218 to assist a citizen on 
Railroad St. 
 
At 1811hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0219 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 
02-04-22 
 
At 0150hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0220 for a report of a parking 
problem on E. Jackson St.  
 
At 1021hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0221 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on S. Monroe St. 
 
At 1135hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0222 to assist the ER staff at Joel 
Pomerene. 
 
At 1336hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0223 for a report of a suspicious 
person on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1511hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0224 for a report of a parking 
problem on S. Alexander St.  
 
At 1649hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0225 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on S. Monroe St. 



 
At 1916hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0226 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on N. School St. 
 
02-05-22 
 
At 0120hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0227 for a report of a dog running 
at large on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0615hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0228 for a report of a parking 
problem on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1802hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0230 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on S. Monroe St. 
 
At 1807hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0231 for a report of a parking 
problem on N. Monroe St.  
 
02-06-22 
 
At 0135hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0232 for a report of domestic 
violence at a residence on Lakeview Drive. 
 
At 0330hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0233 for a citizen assist at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1830hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0235 for an alarm at a business on 
Glen Dr. 
 
At 2012hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0236 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2218hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0237 to assist a citizen on 
Lakeview Dr.  
 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
01-31-22 
 
At 0924hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0189 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on S. Washington St. No report was filed.  
 
At 1530hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0193 for a two vehicle non injury 
accident at a business on Glen Dr.  



 
02-05-22 
 
At 1348hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0229 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on Uhl St.  A report was filed. 
 
02-06-22 
 
At 1725hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0234 for a two vehicle non injury 
accident on private property. A report was filed.  


